
GAINING NEW KNOWLEDGE

GAINING NEW KNOWLEDGE
YEAR 3/4 have been looking at the definition
of ‘agape’ in RE and learning about the life of
Oscar Romero and the important work he
did.

In Computing this week, Year 5/6 have been
learning to use Google Sheets and creating
formulas! They’ve been working with basic
operations like addition, for example =B1+C1
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This week, Reception have been reading The 
Magic Porridge Pot. They've written shopping lists
and next week will visit Tesco to buy ingredients to 
make their own porridge!
Year 1/2 have been busy writing their own
newspaper articles about the first man on the 
moon! They’ve included facts who, what and when.
Can your child remember Neil Armstrong’s famous words when he
stepped onto the moon? Ask them!

https://www.richarddurnings.lancs.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/BurscoughMethodistSchool
https://burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co.uk/


This half term our Christian Value is Perseverance

Reception
Year

 1
Year 

2
Year 

3
Year

 4
Year

 5
Year

 6

Attendance 97.5% 86.7% 95% 95% 100% 98.8% 96%

Lates 0 0 1 0 0 3 0

STAR AWARDS

CHRISTIAN VALUE

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY
EVERYDAY MATTERS

This Weeks Attendance 
This weeks whole school attendance is 96.1%

Well done to Year 4 who have 100% attendance!



This week Ronnie and ...... had the opportunity to visit Wigan Warrior
where they met some of the players, took part  in engaging worshop
and leart more about the work that goes on behind the scenes from

the dedicated staff.  They represented the school brilliantly and it wa
fantastic, inspiring experience!

If your child is using TikTok, make sure their account is set to "Private" so
that only approved followers can see their content. Discuss the

importance of being mindful of what they share, including videos,
photos and personal details.  Have regular conversations about online

safety and the potential risks of interacting with strangers.

E-Safety Point of the Week

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP
In Collective Worship this week, we focused on the British value of
democracy, asking the important question: Should we help other

countries in need?

The children had thoughtful discussions, they spoke about Europe
coming together to help Ukraine and how, if it was our country in

need, we'd want others to help us too.

GAINING READING SUPER POWERS

Young Artist Competition
Ronnie, Mollie, Izzy, Liliana, Lucy, Nancy, Riley, Sasha, Alfie and Annabelle,
all had their artwork displayed at the Rotary Young Artists Competition
exhibition held at West Lancashire College.  The theme for 2024/25 was

"Rebuilding," and our children did an incredible job of interpreting it
through their creativity.

A special congratulations goes out to Mollie, who won the Rotary Young
Artist Competition 2024/25 School award for her outstanding entry!

We're so proud of all the hard work they put in!

This half term, Year 1 and 2  have been reading The Man On The
Moon.  The children have done an amazing job describing the
characters and settings from the story and they're just coming

to the end of writing their own diary entries from Bob's
perspective, the man on the moon!  Next week, the children will
be rewriting their diary entries onto beautiful paper, complete

with themed borders.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE

HEADTEACHER  MESSAGE

Our School Values

Love Respect Hope Forgiveness Perseverance

Wishing all the wonderful Mums, Nans, Grandmas and carers a very
Happy Mother's Day! We hope you have a special day filled with love

and joy. You are all warmly invited to Burscough Methodist Church for
Mothering Sunday Celebration at 10am on Sunday, 30th March 2025. 

Next Friday, we have our Easter Service in Church at 9am and all
parents are invited to join us. Please arrive arrive to school promptly, as

children will need to be in Church for a 9am start. We look forward to
celebrating this special occasion with you!  Refreshments will be

available for a small donation - donations will go towards school funds.

Next week, we are holding a Robinwood meeting for Year 6 parents
after school on Wednesday 2  April.  Please come along to find out all

the information you need about the upcoming residential. We’ll be
sharing important details and answering any questions you may have. 

nd

Next week, in Tesco, you will have the opportunity to vote with your blue
tokens for our school’s project. Please help us secure funding by

placing your blue tokens in our box! Every vote counts, thanks for your
support.

A quick reminder that your Easter Egg Competition entries can be
brought into school from Monday and the last day to bring in your entry

is Wednesday, 2nd April. We can’t wait to see them all!

Film night is next week on Thursday 4th April, payment can now be
made via SchoolMoney

Thursday 3rd April - Film Night

Friday 4th April - Easter service in 
church 9am

Friday 4th April - End of term, school
closes at 1.10pm

Tuesday 22nd April - School Reopens

Monday 31  March - Easter Egg
competition entries to be in school by
Wednesday 2  April

st

nd

Tuesday 1st April - Tesco token voting
starts

Wednesday 2nd April - Robinwood
Parents Meeting after school


